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MEMORANDUM TO:  James M. Taylor 
                Executive Director for Operations 
 
                            /s/ 
FROM:           John T. Larkins, Executive Director 
                Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards 
 
 
SUBJECT:        PROPOSED NRC BULLETIN TITLED "POTENTIAL PLUGGING 
                OF EMERGENCY CORE COOLING SUCTION STRAINERS BY 
                DEBRIS IN BOILING WATER REACTORS" AND PROPOSED 
                REVISION 2 OF REGULATORY GUIDE 1.82 "WATER SOURCES 
                FOR LONG-TERM RECIRCULATION COOLING FOLLOWING A 
                LOSS-OF-COOLANT ACCIDENT" 
 
 
     During the 423rd meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor 
Safeguards, July 13-14, 1995, the Committee decided to review the 
subject NRC Bulletin and Regulatory Guide revision following the 
staff's reconciliation of public comments. 
 
 
 
cc:  J. Hoyle, SECY 
     J. Blaha, OEDO 
     M. Taylor, OEDO 
     R. Elliot, NRR 
     A. Serkiz, RES 
     G. Sege, RES 
 
Reference: 
Memorandum dated June 9, 1995, from F. Miraglia, NRR,  to E. 
Jordan, CRGR,  Subject:  Request for Review and Endorsement of the 
Proposed NRC Bulletin Titled "Potential Plugging of Emergency Core 
Cooling Suction Strainers by Debris in Boiling Water Reactors" and 
Proposed Revision 2 of Regulatory Guide 1.82 "Water Sources for 
Long-Term Recirculation Cooling Following a Loss-Of-Coolant 
Accident" 
� 


